
24th February 

Dear All, 

 

We are changing the frequency of the regular PCR (Swab) testing to once per fortnight.  Those who 
are doing LFTs, please continue as instructed with these regular tests. 

 

We will continue to send the swab kits to the wards & night staff team for those on duty on the test 
dates below.  If you are not on duty on the Sunday prior to or the Monday of the test dates, please 
ensure you come to St. Joseph’s between 9am & 11am on the following dates: 

 

Monday 1st March 

Monday 15th March 

Monday 29th March  

 

Any queries, please let me know. 

 

Sue 

 


